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February 14, 2018

Dear Applicant,


Carroll Singers is seeking a Choral Artistic Director who would assume duties by 

July of 2018.  We are a volunteer adult chorus in Westminster, Maryland with members from the surrounding geographic area. 


We formed in 2005 with many singers from the Carroll County Choral Society that had a previous 34-year history performing in our area.  Our current director was accompanist for the Choral Society for many years and was selected to be our current director in 2005 when we established under our current name. 


We are a component fund under the Community Foundation of Carroll County, a 
501(c)(3) tax exempt fund under section 501 of the Internal Revenue Code.

Attached you will find the job description and job application for the position.  We ask that you please submit your application, letters of recommendation, resume, and any additional information, including videos of your work that you wish our search committee to review to our mailing address below by May 7, 2018.

Carroll Singers

324 Wayne Avenue

Westminster, Maryland 21157
Our goal is to interview selected candidates for the position in late May or early June.  Please visit us at www.carrollsingers.com or https://www.facebook.com/CarrollSingersMD/ for additional information.
Thank you for your interest in our organization.

Sincerely,

Glenn W. Patterson
Glenn W. Patterson, President

Carroll Singers Advisory Board

410-848-5581
glennpat@comcast.net
